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 SunRail to Run Late Train for Orlando City v. Atlanta United FC 
Tuesday night, Aug. 6 

  
Orlando, Fla – SunRail is again running a special southbound, late train from the Church Street 
Station south platform for Tuesday night’s Orlando City v. Atlanta United FC, U.S. Open 
Semifinal soccer match. The special train leaves from the southbound Church Street Station 
platform at 10:30 p.m. This is an addition to the regularly scheduled 10:30 p.m. train that leaves 
from the northbound Church Street Station platform.  
 
Regular fares apply. Using a SunCard provides extra options and discounts. For more 
information about SunRail, including fares, schedule and station locations, please visit 
www.sunrail.com or download the new SunRail app. Also follow SunRail on Twitter, Facebook 
and Instagram. 
  
Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station platforms. Be smart. Be 
safe.  
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